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10th October 2022 

 

Ms A Harrhy, 

Avison Young 

65 Gresham Street, 

London 

EC2V 7NQ 

 

 

 

 

Dear Anna, 

 

Re:  BARNES HOSPITAL SITE 

 

Following update and reissue of the following reports, we confirm that the conclusions and outputs in 

the reports are not materially affected by the modifications that have been made to the building plans. 

 

Acoustic Report 20210803_4431_NVS_03 

Energy Statement Iss_5_071022 

Overheating Report Iss_3_071022 

Utility Statement Iss_6_071022 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Richard Goard 

Associate Director     

 

 


